Glenwood Special Meeting — May 17, 2023, 5:30 p.m.

Pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-5, a special meeting was called by the Glenwood Town Council. The meeting was held at the
town hall at 217 N. Main Street, Glenwood, IN.

Dennis Richardson, Council President, declared a quorum and called the special meeting to order. Other officers present
were Jo Temple, Council Vice President; David Miller, Council Member; Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer, and Marvin
Hedrick, Code Enforcement Officer.

The purpose of said meeting was to consider police patrol options. The Council, Clerk-Treasurer, and Code Enforcement
Officer reviewed the contract draft provided by Geoffrey Wesling for services to be provided by the Rush County Sheriff's
office.

Mary agreed to update the draft with the changes. The Council will review the revised draft along with Geoffrey Wesling,
the Town Attorney.

There being no other business, a motion was made by Jo Temple and seconded by Dennis Richardson to adjourn the
meeting. Approval was unanimous.

Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer



